
One hour in spain, una hora en España, une heure en Espagne 

It was on Tuesday, the 25 th January 2022 from 9 :10 to 10 :05 am. 

There were a lot of people in the classroom : Rosa and Lax are English teachers in Spain in a 

language school in Aguadulce, near Alméria, there was our English teacher, Mrs Guerrero, Anna, 

is an American girl and is our assistant for this year, and our class : 1ST 

Rosa and Lax arrived on the 24th of January and will leave on the 28th of January. They are here 

to watch the educational French system and more particularly the way we learn languages and how 

the school system deals with absenteism and dropping out. 

First, they presented themselves to the classroom in Spanish, Then, they exchanged in Spanish 

between them on a « meeting dialogue », and after we did the same thing at the board, face to face 

(in pairs) and in front of our class. We trained and repeated their Spanish sentences. After we learnt 

some words about make up and hair in Spanish,  

Finally we learnt them some French expressions, and they said what they know in French. 

It was amazing for us,It was in a good mood, it was a long time since  we haven’ t practiced Spanish. 

They are so « cutie-cutie » and shining bright persons    

Muchas gracias 

Thank you very much 

Merci beaucoup… 
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